
Proposed Scarborough Subway Extension – Lawrence Avenue East Station Relocation Project 
Notice of Project Commencement and Virtual Public Information Session 

City of Toronto, Ontario 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 

Project Overview 

The Study 

Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) has retained Dillon Consulting (Dillon) to undertake an 

environmental study for the proposed Scarborough Subway Extension-Lawrence Avenue East 

Station Relocation Project. 

The proposed natural gas pipeline relocation is required to accommodate the construction of the 

Metrolinx Scarborough Subway Extension transit project while maintaining the existing service to 

Enbridge Gas customers in Scarborough. Through discussions with key stakeholders, Enbridge 

Gas has determined a preliminary preferred route of approximately 79 meters (m) of 8-inch pipe 

and 266 m of 12-inch pipe in the vicinity of Lawrence Avenue East and McCowan Road (see map). 

Utility congestion within the City Right-of-Way, conflict areas with proposed transit 

infrastructure, and the need to maintain existing customers’ connections to Enbridge Gas’ 

infrastructure all limit the opportunity to explore alternative routes. 

The Process 

The study is being conducted in accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) Environmental 

Guidelines for the Location, Construction, and Operation of Hydrocarbon Pipelines and Facilities in 

Ontario, 7th edition. The study will review the need and justification for the relocation pipeline, 

describe the natural, cultural and socio-economic environment, evaluate the project from a social, cultural and environmental perspective, outline safety measures, and describe appropriate measures for impact 

mitigation and monitoring. 

Once the environmental study and design have been finalized, Enbridge Gas will file a Leave to-Construct (LTC) application to the OEB. This filing is tentatively scheduled for September 2023. If approved, 

construction of the pipeline could begin in Spring 2024. 

Invitation to the Community 

Stakeholder and Indigenous consultation is a key component of this study. Members of the general public, landowners, government agencies, current customers, Indigenous communities, and other interested 

parties are invited to participate in the study. We are hosting a Virtual Public Information Session to provide you with an opportunity to review the project and provide input.

Virtual Public Information Session 

Website: www.LawrenceEastStationProject.com 

Active Dates: Monday, March 13, 2023 to Sunday, March 26, 2023

If you are interested in participating or would like to provide comments, please visit the Virtual Public Information Session or contact one 

of the individuals listed in this notice. The last day to submit comments for consideration in the environmental study is April 12, 2023. For 

additional information and project updates, visit the Enbridge Gas Project Website at www.enbridgegas.com/LawrenceEastStationProject 

Project Contacts Natalie Taylor 

Project Manager 

Dillon Consulting Limited

Greg Asmussen 

Environmental Advisor 

Enbridge Gas Inc.

Project Email: LawrenceEastStationProject@dillon.ca 

Telephone: 519-571-9833 ext. 3154
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